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I have just become aware of this proposed Bill to allow termination of a pregnancy at any
 time up to birth.

Three weeks ago my daughter-in-law had a baby girl (Leah) 5 weeks early by caesarian
 section. Leah is home and doing very well. She is a beautiful, alert girl, although she
 should still be in the womb, and therefore, under this proposed Bill, could be legally
 aborted.

This proposal is not recognizing women's right to choose. It is giving mothers and doctors
 the right to murder an innocent, defenceless person.

It is a shameful indictment on mankind that such a proposal should be conceived, let alone
 be considered by parliament.

I am absolutely disgusted that I should feel the need to write this to a Queensland
 Government inquiry to defend a baby against murder.

Surely we can conceive better solutions to an unwanted child (eg adoption) than murder.

Keith Wilson
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